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It is safe to say that the past year has been long and mostly uneventful with regards to community
events that usually take place in the Queens Hall. Our events calendar has gone from busy and
diverse to almost non-existent. We have maintained the Hall over the year to its usual high
standards — carrying out maintenance work wherever and whenever we have been safely able to,
and we have also continued to host vital events such as Blood Donations Days.

August and September saw us draw up and implement risk assessments so that we could operate in
a Covid-secure environment. We were then able to open our doors to hirers and we were very
pleased to have Hapkido martial arts classes, Zumba classes and Little City roleplay events take place
in the Hall. We were also able to host a couple of music events, organised by the Breckland CMF.
Unfortunately, the lockdown that was imposed in late 2020 forced us to close our doors once again
and the Hall has stood empty since 5" November.

We are hopeful that once the lockdown is lifted, we will be welcoming classes, clubs, groups and
societies back on a regular basis and we can once again resume our varied events calendar.



